

THE ORIEL PERSPECTIVE



ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY MATTER Medical and Dental appointments

We ask that you please make every effort to avoid booking medical and dental appointments during school time. Routine dental check-up appointments should be made after school or in the holidays. If making an appointment out of school hours is not possible, your child should come to school before the appointment and return to school afterwards minimising the amount of school time missed. We do understand that specialist hospital or clinic appointments will take priority and are often during the school day.

A copy of the appointment card, text or letter must be shown to school before the date of the appointment.

If your child will be late into school because of a medical or dental appointment, please inform us in advance. You can contact the school office by calling 0208 894 9395.

If arriving late, please ensure that your child is accompanied and signed in by an adult at the school office, this is for safeguarding reasons.

MONDAY: CREATION STATION ART FOR YEAR1-6 (3PM-4PM.

NETBALL FOR GIRLS FOR YEARS 4,5 & 6 (3PM-4PM). MULTI SPORTS

FOR YEARS 4-6 (3PM-4PM).

TUESDAY: GIRLS FOOTBALL FOR YEARS 3-5 (3PM-4PM).

GARDENING CLUB FOR YEARS 3-6 (3PM-4PM).

WEDNESDAY: MULTI SKILLS FOR YEAR 1 & 2 (3PM-4PM).

THURSDAY: FOOTBALL FOR YEARS 3 & 4 (3PM-4PM) TAG RUGBY

FOR YEARS 3-6 (3PM-4PM).

FRIDAY: MODERN SWORD FIGHTING (3PM-4PM). COOKING CLUB

FOR YEARS 5 & 6 (2:30PM - 4:00PM).

PE DAYS FOR ALL YEARGROUPS:

Reception - Wednesdays

Year 1 - Friday

Year 2 - Wednesday

Year 3 - Monday

Year 4 - Monday Year 5 - Monday

Year 6 - Tuesday





you want your child to attend.

8:45

We offer breakfast club for the children from Monday to Friday. Breakfast club runs from 7:30am-8:45am. Breakfast club is £4.00 per session in breakfast club the children have the option to have some breakfast which includes things like cereals and toast. To sign up you need to register on the gateway and make the payment before the chosen day that

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

You MUST label your child's uniform and other items. This should also include tracksuits and hoodies used for outdoor activities. If you don't, then unfortunately we cannot return them. Personalised labels for this purpose can be bought cheaply from sites such as eBay. Please also label your child's bike or scooter if they are leaving them in the school bike racks. They are left at your own risk but if they are labelled, mix ups are less likely.



IMPORTANT INFORMATION



Please can I remind all parents that there is an expectation of appropriate and respectful conduct whilst on our school premises? We expect everyone within our Oriel family to model the highest standard of behaviour for all of our children. We must remember that at the end of the school day, all children should stay with their adults. This is very important because when the children are collecting their scooters or bikes we still have nursery children in the building who are learning. If the children are all gathering around the shed where the scooters and bikes are kept this can cause a lot of disruption for the nursery children who still have 15 minutes of learning time. Thank you for your cooperation.

Some important dates for your diary!





Thursday 14th July = Year 4 trip to LEGOLAND!

<u>Thursday 14th July = Year 2 trip to the lookout discovery centre!</u>

Friday 15th July = Year 3 trip to LEGOLAND!





CLASS	ATTENDANCE %
ACORN	81.0%
ASPEN	96.4%
ASH	93.2%
BEECH	<mark>98.0%</mark>
BIRCH	91.5%
CEDAR	94.2%
CHESTNUT	91.3%
ELM	95.7%
ELDER	95.7%
LARCH	94.6%
LAUREL	<mark>99.1%</mark>
PINE	97.1%
POPLAR	96.9%
OAK	96.3%
SYCAMORE	98.8%





Year 4 Science Workshop

Students from Kingston University came to Oriel Academy with their labs in a lorry'. Year 4 were lucky enough to get to spend the whole afternoon participating in a range of different workshops. The children were enthusiastic and fully engaged throughout, demonstrating

fantastic behaviour during the sessions.





YEAR 6 TRIP TO THE WETLANDS CENTRE:

Year 6 recently visited the Wetlands Centre as part of the Generation Wild Project. The aim is to get children back into nature and we had a truly fabulous day exploring the natural habitats and completing activities.











Year 6 trip to Cranford Community College:

Yesterday (29th June), Year 6 went to Cranford Community College to take part in the Junior Citizen Day organised by Hounslow Authority and the Met Police. We had a great day taking part in a range of activities including safety talks by the Police & Fire Brigade and a session on being healthy with Brentford Football Club.





On the weekend of the $26^{\rm th}$ and $27^{\rm th}$ of June Mr Ellis and Miss Digby-Clarke both attended a tournament in Italy representing Great Britain, with this said they brought home 5 gold medals and a silver!! A great victory for Great Britain and a show of commitment to a purpose by Oriel staff!!!













A big thank you to parents/carers for our school enterprise fayre!

Oriel Academy would like to say a huge thank you for all parents/carers support that went into our school enterprise fayre.



We managed to raise a huge total of £820.07 which will help go towards trips, enrichment opportunities and resources for the next academic year!



UNIFORM/ PE KIT

Nursery Uniform

Reception Uniform

Year 1-6















Thanks again for your continued support!

We help each other to do better. Every day.
Welcome to Oriel Academy.



